
I am in support of SB 348. I am a hunter and own several guns, and I fully support the measures 
being proposed to strengthen gun regulations. I seriously hope these measures will help even 
incrementally in slowing/ stopping the gun violence that is occurring. I seriously cannot believe 
that there is so little will out there to do something to help with this issue and am glad to see 
this bill. 


